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This update contains pertinent information about changes that will impact the Johns Hopkins HealthCare provider network. 

 

Please contact the JHHC Provider Relations department at 888-895-4998 with any questions or concerns. 
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Additional Place of Service Codes Allowed 

For USFHP Telemedicine Visits 
  

 

Effective Date: December 24, 2020 

 

Health Plan(s) Affected: Johns Hopkins US Family Health Plan (USFHP) 

 

Explanation of Change(s): 

Although our previous direction was for providers to use place of service (POS) 02 on all telemedicine claims, 
we recently received clarification from the Defense Health Agency (DHA) that allows us to accept other POS 

codes. Effective December 24, 2020, and moving forward, we ask providers to use the POS code that 
represents the location from which he/she rendered the telemedicine visit (for example, POS 11 if services are 

rendered from the provider’s office). CMS 1500 professional and UB04 telemedicine claims must still contain 
one of the telemedicine GT, GQ or 95 modifiers. 

 

Please visit the Coronavirus (COVID-19) Updates page on JHHC’s provider website for information and 
updates related to the pandemic. 

https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/providers_physicians/covid_19/index.html?utm_source=campaigner&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=pr_update_covid_telemedicine_32020

